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Statement from Mark Sullivan, President & CEO of Catholic Health,
Regarding Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order

Catholic Health understands why Governor Cuomo is compelled to take this action. He is watching
unspeakable tragedies unfold in our state. If our system has capacity, we are willing to help our fellow
New Yorkers at any time. Based on our modeling projections for the region, we expect to have all our
ventilators in use by mid-April. We are working closely with the Governor and Commissioner Zucker's
teams, providing updated utilization and predictive models that support Catholic Health’s surge plan.
We continue to collaborate with government and private sector partners in an effort to access supplies
and equipment as we remain steadfast in our commitment to care for the patients of Western New

York.



